
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  April 29, 2014   
 
TO:  Scot Finch, Principal   
 
SUBJECT:  Hebron HS - IAQ - Initial Contact - Nurses' Office   
 
Yesterday evening 4/28, I received a phone call from Alex Del Rio, in regards to the 
Nurses’ Office.  Behind the refrigerator, there has been a small water leak, which has 
since been repaired.  Some of the baseboard has a small amount of mold.  This 
morning at 7:15 4/29, I met Alex there along with Michael Vargas.  I requested the East 
Zone to remove and clean the baseboards, and cut about 12”s high and 4ft long of 
sheet rock and replace.  Alex said that they could get it done today and tomorrow.  
Once the repair is made, I will have the room Air Tested. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 



 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  July 24, 2014   
 
TO:  Michael Vargas, Assistant Principal   
 
SUBJECT:  Hebron HS - IAQ - Air Test report - Nurse's office   
 
On Monday 7/21, SWG Air tested the Nurse’s office. It is typically assumed that indoor 
spore levels in an area with filtered or air conditioned air, and activity levels associated 
with schools average 10% to 40% of the outdoor levels. Data from the airborne fungi 
sampling indicated that the total indoor concentration of mold/fungi in the Nurse’s 
office, was 3.4% of the outdoor levels. Utilizing this theory, the indoor concentrations 
are well within the acceptable guidelines for areas with filtered air or air conditioning.  
If you have any questions, please call me. 
Thanks,  
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


